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Meeting Notes (DRAFT) 

 

 At this meeting, the work group voted on the motion offered by Laurie McElhatton (California) at 

the work group’s January 24 meeting.  A copy of the motion is posted on the MTC website here.  The 

motion passed:  4 votes in favor, 1 vote in opposition, 1 abstention.   

 As a result, MTC staff will prepare draft alternative sourcing language to source certain 

transportation receipts. As explained in the motion, this language would not replace the current special 

industry sourcing models but instead would serve as an alternative model for those states that elect to 

adopt a deliveries/pickups approach. The motion provides that the Work Group will review and edit the 

language and that there will be a later vote by the Work Group regarding whether to recommend the final 

version to the Uniformity Committee. 

 

 

--Brian Hamer 

   MTC Counsel 

 

 

 

https://www.mtc.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/01-24-2024-Motion.pdf

